
 
 
 

         August 27th, 2015 
          

 
NEW STREET INFRASTRUCTURE AND STREETSCAPE IMPROVEMENTS 

AND CONCORD LANE SEWER SEPARATION 
 

SCHEDULE UPDATE: WEEKEND WORK 
 

Dear Resident/Business Owner, 

This notice is to inform you that there has been a change in the schedule for the work within the 26 New 
Street easement.  

As part of the New Street Infrastructure and Streetscape Improvement Project, the City’s contractor, Barletta 
Heavy Division, is scheduled to begin sewer and drainage system improvements on New Street.  A portion of 
these improvements will be within a private property utility easement at 26 New Street.  Some of the work 
within the 26 New Street easement will be performed during weekend hours beginning Saturday, September 
12th and Sunday, September 13th, 2015 from 9am -4pm, weather permitting. Please note, the City’s 
contractor is no longer scheduled to perform this work on Saturday, August 29th and Sunday, August 30th. All 
other utility work within the 26 New Street easement is currently scheduled to continue the week of Monday, 
September 14th and is anticipated to take approximately one week to complete.  

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 

 Vehicle and pedestrian traffic on New Street will be unimpeded. 

 “No Parking” signs will be posted; please be sure to check dates/times.  

 City services will continue uninterrupted. 

 Emergency vehicles will have access at all times.   

INFORMATION AND ASSISTANCE 
For more information or if you would like to be added to our email list, please contact Elise Curley, 
Community Relations Coordinator, and for any questions about this works, contact Peter Ozzolek, Resident 
Engineer. 

For weekly construction updates and potential schedule changes, please see the project website at:  
www.cambridgema.gov/theworks/newstreet 

 
 
 

Department of Public Works After-Hours Emergency Hotline: (617) 349-4800 

CONTACTS: 
Peter Ozzolek, Resident Engineer         Elise Curley, Community Relations 
(617) 201-6541/ Peter.J.Ozzolek@mwhglobal.com        (617) 498-4719/ ecurley@kleinfelder.com 
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